
Rep. Jim Lyons' Letter to AG on Planned Parenthood

On Thursday, July 16th, state representative Jim Lyons submitted a letter to Attorney General,
Maura Healey. The letter came as a result of news reports that Planned Parenthood has
been selling body parts of aborted fetuses. Rep. Lyons' letter can be read HERE   
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